
Date: 15th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been an absolute delight to watch our children in Nursery, 

Reception and Year 5 put on their Christmas Nativity and Pantomime 

over the last few weeks. All the children did an absolutely amazing job 

with their words and songs. Their lights were definitely shining brightly. 

A huge thank you to all the staff involved in putting these performances 

together and also a thank you to you as parents / carers for supporting 

your child in learning lines and providing costumes. It has most 

definitely put us into the Christmas spirit now!  

We wanted to share with you a few extra thing that have happened 

across the school and provide you with some activities that you could 

do over the Christmas holidays as well.  

In the new year we are looking forward to hosting several more authors 

at the school. The children have thoroughly enjoyed the author visits 

this term and many have purchased the books giving them a wide 

selection of texts. We look forward to continuing this next term.  

 

We wish all our families a safe, healthy and enjoyable Christmas 

holiday.  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

December: 

Monday 18th—Christmas Party Day—Children invited to wear Christmas Jumpers 

Tuesday 19th—Children’s Christingle Services  

Tuesday 19th—School closes at 1pm.  

January:  

Thursday 4th—School Reopens  

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th—Urban Strides Dance session for each year group.  

W/C 8th January—Assessment Week Years 1/2/3/4/5 

W/C 15th January—Assessment Week Year 6 

Tuesday 16th—Year 3 Trip to Natural History Museum  

Wednesday 17th—Reception Parent Workshop—Mastery Number—9am  

Monday 22nd—Reception and Year 6 School Nurse Height and Weight checks.  

February: 

Friday 2nd—9am SEN Coffee Morning for parents.  

Friday 2nd—2:45pm Open Classroom events to see your child’s work.  

W/C 5th—Speaking and Listening Focus Week  

Monday 5th—Rob Bradley Rap Artist workshops for the children. 

Tuesday 6th—Parents Consultations Evening online  

Wednesday 7th—Parents Consultation evening online  

Friday 9th—FOBS Break the Rules Day  







We have a fantastic group of children who are part of our eco committee.  We are working really hard to achieve an 

‘Eco Schools Green Flag accreditation’.  As part of this our children have been taking part in weekly litter picks with 

Mr Howard and they have been handing out eco stickers to the children they     notice being eco-friendly! We also 

have a visit from the Aylesbury Wombles in the new year.  Remember—as a community, it is all of our responsibility 

to keep our environment clean and tidy.   

A poster competition as part 

of National Recycling Week 

was held in November.  We 

had several entries—Good 

Luck to all of the children who 

entered!  

In other exciting news … Ruby and 

Suzy will be back in January! We 

have had to make adjustments to 

their fence and so they will be 

spending Christmas at The Goat 

Centre but we can’t wait to welcome 

them back!  








